
 
 
  
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
 
Contact:  
Pam Cook 
Pam Cook Communications 
336-416-4831 
pcook@aol.com 
 
Media Announcement 

 

 
Mountain Valley Hospice’s Dr. Golaszewski Recognized! 

 

Mount Airy, NC- On August 8th Teleios Collaborative Network (TCN) announced 
the inaugural recipients of the “Care As It Should Be” Award during the 
Visioneering Council Meeting.  

The purpose of the “Care As It Should Be” Award is to recognize those 
individuals who make an extraordinary impact on the patients and families who 
they serve daily.  

Each TCN Member Organization was encouraged to nominate staff members 
who they felt elevated patient care. This year, Mountain Valley Hospice & 
Palliative Care is proud to announce Dr. Glenn Golaszewski, MD, as an award 
winner. 
Each person will receive a crystal plaque etched award along with a monetary 
gift. The monetary award may be used to further their education or to celebrate 
with their team members. 

  

Teleios Collaborative Network (TCN) is a nonprofit organization that has created a clinically integrated network that 
shares expert leadership, industry best practices, and resources with its member organizations, allowing community-



 
 
based, nonprofit hospice and palliative care agencies to continue their work of providing compassionate care for those 
facing serious illness or the end of life. TCN was founded in 2017 by Four Seasons and Carolina Caring and co-founded 
by AMOREM and Mountain Valley Hospice & Palliative Care organizations. TCN is currently comprised of twelve member 
organizations and serves in North Carolina, Virginia, Louisiana, Texas, Idaho, and Utah.   

 
Mountain Valley Hospice & Palliative Care is a nonprofit organization providing high quality end-of-life care in 18 
counties in North Carolina and Virginia. Through its team of hospice professionals and specially trained volunteers, 
Mountain Valley Hospice addresses the growing need for compassionate hospice care through offices in Mount 
Airy, Yadkinville, Elkin, and Pilot Mountain, NC; and in Hillsville, and Martinsville VA. Mountain Valley Hospice also 
owns and operates two hospice inpatient facilities: The Joan & Howard Woltz Hospice Home in Dobson, NC, and 
the SECU Hospice Care Center in Yadkinville, NC. Both offer a homelike setting for patients and families alike. The 
goal for both facilities is to help families be as comfortable as possible as they stay close by their loved one during 
this time when families are needed most. For more information, visit www.mtnvalleyhospice.org . 

 

http://www.mtnvalleyhospice.org/
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